NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Oversight Board of the
Successor Agency of the Redevelopment Agency of Visalia

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled meeting of the Oversight
Board of the Successor Agency of the Redevelopment Agency of Visalia
scheduled to be held at 5:30pm on Thursday, August 11, 2016 at the
Administration Office, 220 N. Santa Fe St. is hereby cancelled.

The next meeting of the Oversight Board is to be determined and proper notice will
be given prior to the meeting date.

Dated this 9" day of August, 2016.

et

Recording Clerk for the Oversight Board



